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Monday 2nd November, 2020 

Hello Everyone, 
 
Welcome to Week 4 of Term 4. 
 
We had a wonderful day to finish up Week 3 with our annual NAIDOC Week celebration day. Thank you to 
Mrs McManus for your organisation and for engaging our local Elders and Indigenous groups to share this 
special occasion with our staff and students. 
 
If you missed the news recently, the NSW Department of Education has notified us that the Staff Development 
Days (SDD) for 2021 have been changed. This only involves Term 1 and Term 4 with the other terms remaining 
the same. There will now be two Staff Development Days at the beginning of Term 1 (Wednesday 27th and 
Thursday 28th January) with students in Years 1 to 6 returning to school on Friday 29th January. Please update 
your 2021 calendars. 
 
The first of our 2021 Kinder Orientation sessions will be held this Thursday, 5th of November. If by any chance 
you have missed this information and have a child at home ready for school next year, please contact the 
office as soon as possible. Otherwise, more information is provided in this newsletter. 
 
After many years of applying for a Crossing Supervisor for the Burns Road crossing we have finally had success 
and the process has begun for employing someone for the position. Transport NSW has sent us the ad for the 
position that they are using. I have included it in this newsletter for any interested residents of Springwood. 
All queries to Transport NSW please, we are just advertising the position, we have no other role in the process. 
 
We also took the opportunity to celebrate World Teacher Day on Friday with a lovely morning tea provided 
by our P&C. Thank you for your lovely thoughts and gratitude for the wonderful work all school staff do, 
especially in this very tumultuous year. As well as thanking all the teaching and support staff I have to give an 
extra special THANK YOU to our wonderful admin staff -Mrs Todman, Mrs Barker and Mrs Wesley. They are 
the first port of call for all phone calls, emails and front office enquiries and they have done, and continue to 
do, an amazing job, with a smile and a supportive sympathetic ear for all enquiries, be it a need for a simple 
band aid or to help an anxious parent through online learning, right through to organising all matter of events 
whilst being covid safe! What would we do without them? A MASSIVE THANK YOU to our Admin staff! They 
love chocolate and they deserve all the chocolate in the world! 
 
 
Take care please. Remind your kids everyday how special they are and how much you love them!  Hug the 
ones you love and hold on for an extra second or two, it makes a world of difference.  
 
Mr Mehmet 
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19th October 2020 

 

Welcome to Kindergarten Orientation 2021  
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Kindergarten Orientation will be held on Thursday 5 th  and Friday 13 th  of November 2020. Your child 

will attend school for an hour session on each of these days. Please book in one session time for each 

day by following this link:  https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code?code=8qn3w  
 

The session options are outline d below: 

 

Orientation 1 -    Thursday 5 th  of November:    9:45 - 10:45    OR    11:45 ð 12:45 

Orientation 2 -    Friday 13 th  of November:    9:45 ð 10:45    OR    11:45 ð 12:45   

   

We ask that you please drop your child off at the entry gate (where you will see the balloons) located 

on De Chair Avenue. In line with current Covid guidelines, we are unable to invite parents into the 

classroom. We ask that parents  drop children off promptly and remain on the basketball court area, 

whilst social distancing. Your quick departure will ensure this transition is as easy and smooth as 

possible for the children.    

 

Your child will enjoy a walk through the school and a vi sit to our kindergarten classrooms, where they 

will take part in some fun activities. They are not required to wear school uniform, or bring anything 

on the day.  Parents will receive an information pack and special treat to take with them. Please ensure 

you are ready on the basketball court to pick up your child at the conclusion of the session.  

 

We look forward to meeting all of the children and families soon a s we begin this very exciting 

adventure with you!  

 

 

 

Warmest regards,  

Mrs Haylie Excell  

 

Assistant Principal    

Email: haylie.excell2@det.nsw.edu.au  



 
 
 
 



GREEN TEAM NEWS 
ϝ wŜǘǳǊƴ ƴΩ 9ŀǊƴ ǘƻ ōŜ ǘŀƪŜƴ ǘƻ ŀƴȅ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǘƛƻƴ Ǉƻƛƴǘ όǘƘŜǊŜΩǎ ƻƴŜ ŀǘ ²ƛƴƳŀƭŜŜύΦ tǳǘ ǘƘŜ ƛǘŜƳǎ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǘƘŜ 
   machine, collect a Coles Voucher, take it to Coles to redeem cash, bring this to the school office. 
* Soft plastics to be taken to any Coles or Woolworths stores and put into plastics recycling bins. 
 

Parent/Carer name  Week wŜǘǳǊƴ ƴΩ 9ŀǊƴ  Soft plastics 
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 Environmental tip of the week  - Week 4 

Snap the plastic ring seals that come on milk bottles, 
squeezy yoghurt, ñOakô flavoured milk containers, 
condiments that come in plastic jars (Vegemite, 
Peanut butter, Nutella) etc. These often end up 
around the necks and limbs of land and marine life 
and cause them to suffer a very slow, painful death 
as the plastic doesnôt stretch as the animal grows. 
(Remember the penguin, Lovelace, in ñHappy Feetò) 

                             


